PROMOTE PROTECT PRO
South Carolina Department of Health
and Environmental Control
Bureau of Land and Waste Management
2600 Bull Street, Columbia, SC 29201
-Return Service Requested-

Request for

Information
DHEC has issued a Request for
Information (RFIl) associated

with the Pinewood Site in
Sumter County.

See reverse side for details.
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Request for Information (RFI) #5400008521
Trustee for Pinewood Site Custodial Trust

DHEC is issuing an RFI to vendors who can serve as Trustee for the Pinewood Site Custodial
Trust. Vendors should submit information on the most efficient, cost-effective manner to fulfill
the responsibilities of Trustee in accordance with the terms of the Pinewood Site Custodial
Trust Agreement. The deadline for vendor RFI submittals is October 3, 2014. A Request for
Proposal (RFP) for these services may be solicited at a future date.

Vendors may be invited to make a brief presentation to DHEC and other stakeholders during a
Public Meeting on October 14, 2014 at the South Carolina Department of Archives and History
located at 8301 Parklane Road, Columbia, SC, beginning at 9:00 a.m.

For more information about the Pinewood Site, RFl and instructions for submitting information,
please visit www.scdhec.gov/Pinewood or contact:
Tripp Clark, Procurement Manager, at (803) 898-3485 or by e-mail at clarkhc@dhec.sc.gov.

Questions about the Public Meeting should be directed to:
David Scaturo at (803) 898-0290 or Donna Moye at (803) 898-1382.

Please share this information with others you know who may be interested.



